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The Board of Education supports opportunities for pupils to receive postsecondary credit while 
attending high school. The school district shall provide educational opportunities including but 
not limited to dual enrollment and the Michigan Early Middle College Program for pupils to earn 
post-secondary credit while attending high school.  

LEGAL REF.: Postsecondary Enrollment Options Act 160 of 1996, Imd. Eff. Apr. 8, 1996; Am. 
2012, Act 134, Eff. July 1, 2012. Career and Technical Preparation Act 258 of 2000, Eff. Apr. 1, 
2001;Am. 2012, Act 133, Eff. July 1, 2012.


